10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SWIA 2AA

From the Privare S'ec'rerar_}'

9 November 1990

REFUGEE CRISIS IN THE MIDDLE EAST:
CALL BY PRINCE SADRUDDIN AGA KHAN

Thank you for your letter of 8 November about the visit of
Prince Sadruddin Aga Khan. Much as I think she would like to see
him, the Prime Minister's diary is full to bursting and she
simply cannot fit it in at this stage. If he cannot come later,
in December or January, I am afraid she will not be able to see

him on this occasion.

Simon Gass, Esq.,
Foreign and Commonwealth Office
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